Order Your Yearbook TODAY!

Don't miss out on the Memories!
Yearbooks MUST be pre-ordered.

Return the order form by April 13th to reserve your copy.

Simply fill out the form below, enclose a $25 check made out to "CGES
PTA", and return in an envelope marked "Yearbook" to school.

Each student's order and payment must be in its own clearly
labeled envelope to ensure proper delivery in June.

Questions? Please contact Caroline Conway
by email at caroline@conwayz.com

Student Name:

Homeroom Teacher:

Grade:

Please enclose $25.00 with your order.
Place this form and your payment in an envelope marked "Yearbook" and

return to school no later than April 13™. This deadline will not be extended.

You MUST PREORDER to ensure you receive this year's edition.

Have Pictures from CG Events??
* Valentine's Day * Cultural Arts * Clubs * Bun * Classroom Celebrations * Priends * Math Night
* Recess * Back to School * Halloween * Field Trips * Priends * Teschers * Bamily Bun Night *

Email up to 5 pictures to rsnavarro@comcast.net.
Have more? Put them on a CD labeled “Yearbook™ and send them into school.
Please be sure to indicate what grade and teacher the pictured students are in.
Deadline for pictures is Monday, March 28%.



